
 

     

 

    
 

                 

February 2020 
Well, February is bringing the snow that December 
and January forgot, along with much colder temps. But 
that’s okay, the groundhog did not see his shadow, so 
we know spring is just around the corner. Speaking of 
Groundhog Day, did you see our Facebook post about 
the poll we took and our winners? If not, then you are 
missing many great things happening at Hope Landing 
and The Haven. Be sure to “Like” our page and stay 
up to date. Now let’s see what kind of mischief we 
have been up too. Lol!! 
 

Activities 
 

Music Bingo 
I am sorry that I didn’t get any pictures of this 
activity, but promise to share photos and a video 
on Facebook the next time we play. It was a lot of 
fun! Our host for Music Bingo was Tammy from 
Grace Hospice. She is wonderful!  
How do you play the game you ask? It’s very 
simple. Each player gets a “Bingo” card with 
names of songs on it. The host plays a CD with 
snipetts of the songs. If you have that song on 
your card you put a bingo chip or in this case we 
used cute little “smiley face” emoji erasers. The 
really cool thing is each person can “Bingo” 3 
times and win prizes each time. And they can 
continue to play until their card is completely 
covered and win a coverall prize. So everyone is a 
winner, several times!! Can’t wait until Tammy 
returns for another round of Music Bingo!! 
 
 
 
 
  

    
 

      
        

  
 
 
 

Valentine Crafts 
The ladies had a wonderful time making these 

Valentine banners for their doors. 

     

          

              
Door Cards 

 

                   
Handmade Valentine cards 

We would like to thank Jeanette, the wife of one of 
our residents, who came in to do some crafts with 
our ladies and  “gentleman”. Thank  you Jeanette! 
They really enjoyed spending time with you. 
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Fun & Relaxation 
Wii Bowling  

It has been awhile since we have played Wii bowling. 
The folks are really having a good time and it is great to 
see so many talented players. We may have to start a 

Wii Bowling tournament. 
���� 

           
 

Nails & Massage 
Every Tuesday is Nail Day at Hope Landing and the list 
is always long and the wait can be a while. Well, we 
have added a new attraction to Nail Day that will help 
pass the time and work out some of those kinks and it’s 
not just for the ladies! FREE massages offered by 
certified massage therapist, Shawn Sear. Once a month 
Shawn will come and give a FREE neck, shoulder, arm 
or hand massage to any resident who wants one. 
Everyone is raving about how wonderful their massage 
was and can’t wait for her return. Thanks Shawn!!! 

 
 

Angels Among Us 
At Hope Landing and The Haven, we are truly blessed 
to have so many “angels” who give of their time and 
talents to make the quality of life for our residents the 
best it can be. Some are family members of a resident, 
who may come on a regular basis, while others may 

just be looking for something to fill a void for a short 
period of time.  We never know how long they will 
be a part of our lives, but one thing is for sure, they 
always come just when we need them. And right now 
we are blessed with a “family of angels” - the 
Lautzenheiser family. Brian & Jackie wanted their 
children (all 6 of them) to experience giving back in 
their community and they chose us to bless. We are 
in the “cabin fever” time of winter with the cold and 
often dreary days keeping us inside; so their smiling 
faces and fun attitudes surely brighten our day. 
Thank you for being a blessing!! 

 

 
 

Valentine’s Day 
Valentine’s Day for us was all about companionship, 
lunch and Bingo! We headed out for our monthly 
lunch date where we enjoyed some great food and 
good company and then it was back to the 
homefront for an afternoon of BINGO and big 
winnings!!! What a great day we had! 
 

          
 

 
Stay in the Know 
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